March 2019 RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been positive and are shown below.
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234 Patients completed the survey in March 2019.  171 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 48 likely, 2 neither likely or unlikely, 8 unlikely, 4 extremely unlikely and 1 don’t know.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.
Punctual app, pleasant nurse
The doctor was very interested in what I had to say, and acted accordingly
Very professional and caring service
The Dr always listens. Very approachable, excellent care
Waiting time, 35 minutes late, not on to be honest
A very good doctors surgery always try to help you with your needs.

The Nurse was extremely helpful and showed a caring approach, thank you
Such a friendly nurse who explained what the procedure involved and checked if I had any questions prior to the treatment commencing.
Staff always cheerful, friendly and helpful
A very informative consultation and felt and could get better.

Park Surgery Practice really make me feel that I am being looked after.

Felt very supported following surgery yesterday. Was put at ease, and listened to as I spoke about my concerns and worries
Always get an appointment
There was a 50 minute wait
Polite. Nice. Good listening skills
Both surgeries are bright and welcoming and the reception team are generally really smiley and helpful. It’s never difficult to get an appointment.
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